
Notice

Regarding MX Series Encoders

Please be advised that a minor change has occurred to MX series encoders. We

added three internal grounding jumpers to protect against static discharge to the

display. Because of the addition of these jumpers, the older style AC wall mount

transformer is no longer compatible with Mx encoders manufactured after May of

2013.

DO NOT plug in the old style AC wall mount transformer or immediate damage

will likely occur to the wall mount transformer and possibly the encoder.

All Mx-3 and Mx-6 encoders received after May of 2013 will no longer be

compatible with the older AC style wall mount transformers. Use only the DC in-

line power supplies provided with a new Mx encoder.

Please inform all appropriate sales and service personnel of this change. We

advise that you replace wall mount AC transformers in all Repair and Tech centers

with the new DC in-line power supply. Do not retain AC power supplies for testing

or programming. The new DC in-line power supplies will operate both M3 series

and Mx series encoders.

Please note:

Mx-3 serial numbers starting at MX300940 will accept only DC voltage.

Mx-6 serial numbers starting at MX600329 will accept only DC voltage.

To assist in upgrading your tech centers with new DC in-line supplies, we are

offering a discount of 50 % off current dealer price - limit of 4 per dealer. Offer

expires June 28th 2013.

Please Note: Mx encoders damaged due to AC power being applied will not be

covered under warranty after June 28, 2013.


